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Volunteers for the Interfaith Food Pantry of the Oranges load a truck with Thanksgiving
turkeys for delivery last November. For nearly 20 years the IFPO has been providing food to
low-income residents in the area.
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Interfaith Food Pantry receives $5 000 grant

The Interfaith Food Pantry of
the Oranges (IFPO), a local organ-
ization providing supplemental
and emergency food to low-
income residents in Orange and
East Orange, is the recent recipi-
ent of a $5,000 challenge grant.
The grant was given by the Good
People Fund, a township-based
organization which offers finan-
cial support and mentorship to
small, effective initiatives dedicat-
ed to repairing the world.

IFPO is ajoint effort of four reli-
gious institutions: Christ Church
and Congregation B'nai Jeshurun
in the township, and Congrega-

Beth El and Temple Sharey
o-Istacl in South Orange.
IFPO operates out of the Church
of the Epiphany in Orange.

“The IFPO is a great example of

not only interfaith cooperation but
also neighboring communities
stepping up to ofier help where it
isneeded,” says Naomi Eisenberg-
er, executive director of the Good
People Fund.

IFPQO’s board members are
active volunteers in the organiza-
tion, arranging volunteer sched-
ules stocking the pantry, coordi-
natmg deliveries and anything else
needed to insure that the opera-
tion runs smoothly. -

“The IFPO has been helping
families for nearly 20 years with
food assistance in a dignified and
respectful way,” explains Jodi
Cooperman, a member of Congre-
gation B'nai Jeshurun and treastur-
er of IFPO. “We are very happy

to be connected with the Good

People Fund and the network of

grantees they have built.”

Supported by food drives and
monetary donations from member
congregations, businesses and pri-
vate individuals as well as other
organizations, IFPO exemplifies
how an organization can use its
creative vision to help meet basic
human needs, while operating
with very low overhead and gen-
erating inspiring resilis.

For more information about
the Good People Fund, visit
wuww.goodpeoplefund.org. To
learn more about the Inter-
faith Food Pantry of the
Oranges, call 973-544-8899;
email IFPOranges@gmail.com
or visit www.orangesfood-
pantry.org.



